
 

 
 

20th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 1 Visit to Crich Tramway Village, Matlock  

We are very excited to announce that Class 1 will be visiting Crich Tramway Village in Matlock.  This 

exciting trip will help support the children’s learning and understanding of our history topic, The 

History of Transport. 

The trip will take place on Monday 26th September 2022.  

We apologise for the short notice, however, we have been on a waiting list for a cancellation this 

half term as the museum generates high demand and has limited availability as it closes for the 

season in late October.  

We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning for approximately 3.00pm. A school packed lunch 

will be provided so just require their water bottle.  

The cost of this trip will be £16 per child which includes coach travel, entry, and the sessions.  

Children can bring a small amount of cash (no more than £3) to buy from the gift shop if they wish to 

but this needs to be in a named, sealed envelope. 

Children are to wear their school uniforms as normal along with a waterproof coat and hat if 

required.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Hammond 

Class Teacher 

 

 

Year 1 Visit to Crich Tramway Village, Matlock, 26th September 2022 

I would like my child___________________________  to attend the visit. 

□ I have paid £16 via my child’s Parentmail/IRIS account 

 

Signed____________________________________ Print name_______________________________ 


